
 

Happy New Year! While many of us see January as a time of new commitments, new 

plans, and fresh starts, through the lens of a school, January has an entirely different feel. 

Students and staff return from a (hopefully restful) break to resume the deep learning that 

we’ve invested in since September. In Winter, we feel like reading, discussing and 

learning together, and we have established the relationships that support this. Truly, 

January is a great time for learning!  

In February, families will receive the first formal progress report for the year—this is a 

great time to review your child’s learning goals and continue monitoring their individual 

growth. Learning happens best when expectations are clear and the feedback is ongoing. 

If you see any ways in which we can further support your child’s learning, we want to hear 

from you now. If you have any concerns about your child’s learning, please do not wait for 

the report—speak with your child’s teacher.   

               Have an amazing 2022! 

Ms. Stephanie Stephens, Principal 

School-Wide Dates to 

Remember: 

• Jan. 4 —First Day of 

School 

• Jan 5 – Bottle Drop 
Off in front of the 

school 

• Jan. 7– PJ Day/

Classroom Read  

• Jan. 10—PAC 
Meeting 6:00 pm via 

Zoom 

• Feb. 7—Pro-D Day no 

school 

• Feb. 8—Pro-D Day no 

school 

• Feb. 14—PAC 
Meeting 6:00 pm via 

Zoom 

• Feb. 16-Bottle Drop 
Off in front of the 

school 

• Feb. 21—Family Day 

no school 

• Mar. 2– Earthquake 

Drill 

• Mar. 11—Last day of 
classes before Spring 

Break 

• Mar. 12—27—Spring 

Break 

• Mar. 28—Classes 
Resume after Spring 

Break 

Principal: Ms. Stephanie Stephens 

Vice Principal: Mr. Bob Brooks 

Secretary: Mrs. Jody Lennox 

Phone 250-754-3231.  Fax 250-754-2336.  
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Recognition  

Mrs. Jody Lennox—

you do amazing 

work! 

January  

2022 

STUDENT REGISTRATION 

Registration for new students for the 2021-2022 school year will open on Wednesday, Janu-
ary 5, 2022 at 8:00 am. Returning students do not need to re-register. Before you begin the 
registration, you will need the following: 

• A valid email address 

• Proof of Citizenship 

• Proof of residency 

Please view the complete list of acceptable documents before proceeding. Any questions, 

please contact ereg@sd68.bc.ca 

Please see more information about registration on the last page of this newsletter. 

BOTTLE DROP-OFF 

Please mark your calendars for our Bayview Drop-Off Bottle Drive 

which will take place on Wednesday, December 15th, 2021. Bottles 

and cans can be dropped off at the front of the school between the 

hours of 8:30 am—1:00 pm. The proceeds of the bottle drive will go 

towards supporting our students in their sport programs and field trip 

costs throughout the year. Thank you! 
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